
Take  Teddy  with  you  to
Britannia  this  Thursday  and
win a prize

To celebrate National Teddy Bear Picnic Day on 10 July 2014,
 everyone  who  brings  their  teddy  bear  to  The  Royal
Yacht  Britannia  on  the  day  will  receive  a  prize.

There  will  be  teddies  hidden  throughout  the  ship
in Britannia’s Teddy Bear Treasure Hunt, including Captain
Bear  and  the  collectors’  bear,  Clyde,  all  waiting  to  be
spotted – with a small prize for everyone at the end of the
tour.

Entries  for  Britannia’s  children’s  Teddy  Bear  colouring
competition to win a family day out and lunch on Britannia can
be  downloaded
at  http://www.royalyachtbritannia.co.uk/plan-your-visit/whats-
on/ to be returned by 11 July!
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